
 
Teammates, 
 
The 2022 DAS Annual Report is out!  Our report highlights for key stakeholders 
the important work of all of our teams, while laying out a refocused vision that 
doubles down on customer service in support of Governor Pillen’s operational 
excellence objectives.  The report also celebrates our significant record of 
accomplishment in 2022.   
 
We had a great year with a number of successes, including:  
 

• Expanding benefits for our teammates 
• Negotiating historic labor contract agreements to support our teammates 
• Launching web-based customer service portals 
• Leading the way in the area of continuous improvement 
• Implementing procurement policies that support American values 
• Continuing to execute our State building Division Real Estate Strategy 

 
All of these successes and more are detailed throughout the 2022 DAS Annual 
Report.  In 2023, along with maintaining the level of customer service that DAS is 
known for, we will focus on improving our procurement and accounting 
operations while expanding our web-based customer service tools for 
teammates. 
 
Thank you to all of our incredible teammates throughout our Department for the 
work you do each and every day for our customers and the people of 
Nebraska!  I’m looking forward to seeing all that DAS can accomplish in the year 
to come.  
 
Regards, 
 
Jason Jackson 
Director, Nebraska Department of Administrative Services 

https://das.nebraska.gov/about/docs/2022_Annual_Report.pdf

